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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 11:35 AM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 1:18 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
After reviewing the application, I am against the proposed increase by Enbridge, especially given they are 
looking for a higher rate of increase than StatsCan CPI If this application is approved, it will put massive 
pressure on all Canadians, who are already suffering the consequences of high inflation. Canadians 
need a break from higher prices, so that families are able to catch-up on their cost of living. 

Name: Bruno Souza 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


